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            The Kendall Garden Club                  
         is always looking for new members. 
     The next meeting is Wednesday June 8, 2022 at 

 7:00 P.M. at the town hall. 
Come grow with us and see what the club is all 

about! 
     Memorial Day Observance 

At the Town Community Park 
Monday May 30, 2022 

7:00 P.M. 

 

1873 Kendall Road 

Kendall, New York 14476 

Phone 585.659.8721 
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www.townofkendall.com 
 

Town Board News 
 

Welcome to our new members 
Dr. Paul Jennings – Town Board 

Bruce Newell - Planning Board Chair 
Jon Gainer – Planning Board 

Eden Rodas – Recreation 
Lydia Richardson–Historian & Deputy Clerk 

 
Updates 

 
Water Districts   The Town now has ten active 
                              Water districts 
        Roads and areas are under  
              review for the next water 
                         district    
Wastewater       The first wastewater project  

 (Redi Project)        in the Kendall area is moving
           forward getting approvals to                   

                           form the sewer district 
 

   Street lighting      Street lights were changed to              
          Led lights saving on electrical    
          costs. 
 
Grants -      A Justice Grant allowed the Town    

to install two air conditioners for the 
court. 

                   A 2022 Justice Grant will allow 
the Town to obtain two additional air 
conditioners, a shredder for the 
justices, repave and line the parking 
lot with the cooperation of the fire 
department. 

                  Received a $5,000 Grant when 
requirements were completed to 
become a clean energy community 

                  Morton Cemetery grant allowed 
the Town to install a flag pole, repair 
15 head stones, buy a lawn mower 
and survey the property lines. 

                   

Spring 2022 

 

The Kendall Community Food Cupboard is a 
wonderful resource for anyone who lives in the 
Kendall School District. If you need help, you can 
contact the food cupboard by calling 659-3300 or 
through the Facebook page on Messenger. Also 
provided, are food boxes for Thanksgiving, 
Christmas and Easter, along with school supplies in 
August. A Christmas “Angel” gift giving program is 
available for children up to the age of 18. More 
information can be found on the Facebook page. 
The Food Cupboard is always in need of non- 
perishable items, boxed and canned goods. If you 
wish to donate, there is a donation bin at the Kendall 
Elementary school in the old bus garage next to the 
gymnasium (North driveway) 

Community Choice Aggregation 
Public Hearing June 21, 2022 
7:00 P.M. Kendall Town Hall 

The Kendall Town Board is looking for public input 
regarding adopting a Community Choice Aggregation 
Program as Local Law #2 of 2022. 
This initiative would permit the board to pool the 
collective bargaining power of residents, whom choose 
to participate, to negotiate lower electricity rates from 
renewable energy suppliers. 
There are no costs associated for the residents or the 
Town.  National Grid will continue to be the managing 
agent and residents can choose to opt in or opt out at 
any time without penalty. 
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      Updated Recreation News can be 
found at 

www.townofkendall.com/recreation 
                                       

 

The Kendall Town Library 
is open during Town office 

hours and the 1st and 3rd 
Tuesdays of the month from 

6:30pm-8:30pm 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer. If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of Discrimination, Complaint 
Form, found online at http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, or at any USDA office, or call 866.632.9992 to request the form.  

You may also write a letter containing all of the information requested in the form.  Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at 
U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, by fax 

202.690.7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov.” 
 

 
The Arc of Genesee Orleans 
Nutrifare/Meals on Wheels Kendall Seniors 
gathers at the Town Hall every Wednesday 
and Friday 10:00am-1:30pm to socialize, play 
bingo and exercise. The seniors enjoy trips to 
the beach and the Orleans County 
fairgrounds.  Lunch is served at noon. If you 
are interested in joining and making a lunch 
reservation, please contact Vicki Havholm, 
Meals on Wheels Coordinator at 585-589-
7817. This program is in partnership with the 
Orleans County Office of the Aging.   

Up Coming Events 

 

Scarecrow Festival  
At the Gazebo 

Scarecrow making, wood carving, 
pumpkin painting, & live music 

St. Mark’s Farmers Market 
At the fire hall 

Vendors, fresh produce 
Chili luncheon, basket raffle 
Saturday, October 1st 

10:00A.M-3:00P.M. 

Kendall Fireman’s Carnival 
Thursday July 14th - Saturday July 16th 

 

  

Kendall Community Worship Service 
Mid-August (date to be determined) 

10 A.M. at the gazebo 

Christmas tree lighting 
 at the community Park 

Wednesday, December 7, 2022 
Sponsored by the Kendall Lions Club 

Entertainment, Refreshments, 
 Special guests from the North Pole 

 

   “Clean-up, clean-up everybody everywhere 
 “Clean-up, clean up everybody do your share” 

 
     As the song says, everyone needs to do their part 
to keep Kendall looking it’s best. Now is the perfect 
time to spruce up houses and gardens. Property 
maintenance is key to living in a safe healthy 
environment. Do your share. 

Keep Kendall a great place to grow! 

 

 

 

Auction, Fireman’s Parade, Rides, 
Lawn Tractor Pulls, Car Cruise-in, 

Fireworks 
Check out kendallfire.com  

The Kendall Lions club was chartered in 1975 
by Ray Ernenwein and others. The Kendall 
Lions club is very active in the community. The 
club does fundraisers throughout the year that 
raises money for community programs, 
sponsors events to enrich the community and 
provides emergency funds for those in need. 
The club also donates money to many worthy 
causes and does so much more. The Kendall 
Lions are always there to serve the Kendall 
community. 
     The club meets the 1st and 3rd Thursdays of 
the month at the Kendall Fire Hall. If you are 
interested in joining the Kendall Lions and 
being of service to the community, please 
contact the membership chair Mike 
Cusimano at (585)506-7015. 
 


